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Comments:  

I strongly support HB494, Relating to Motor Vehicles. This bill will give people peace of mind 

when they donate their cars. I personally know of people that have had a bad experience with a 

donated car that had the papers and title transferred thinking that they were no longer liable for 

the vehicle, come to find out years later they were mailed a speeding or parking ticket for the 

same car they donated after the title transfer. The donation company failed to submit their copy 

of the title transfer and thus they were liable for the ticket, HB494 would help to prevent this 

problem from occurring. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify 
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